UC Youth

February Newsletter

Upcoming Events

February 4th
Super Bowl Party

February 11th

Youth Group @ Junction

February 18th
Youth Group @ 40 Bowl

February 24th
College Corner Food Pantry

February 25th
Youth Group @ Junction

March 25 - 31

Red Bird Mission Trip

Missions

We helped with the CC Food Pantry again in January and we plan on doing it again this month. The Red Bird Mission Trip is coming up! So if you would like to go, please let Alex or I know by the end of February.

Events

The 5th Quarter was a lot of fun on Jan. 19th and I think the kids had a good time. On February 4th, we will be having a Super Bowl Party at our house at 5:30. Food and games will be provided! We are also planning to provide a meal at the Winter Sports Banquet on March 21st. If you would like to help with this event, please contact us.

Youth Group

Youth Group will continue to be at the Junction on Sunday nights from 5:30 to 8:00. We will be starting a new Bible Study this month. On February 18th, we are planning on taking the youth group to 40 Bowl in Richmond for Soul Bowl!

Contact Information

Brooke and Alex Murray (765) 580-1478 or (765) 580-2708 gbtipton@indiana.edu murray1580@yahoo.com